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QEIl will close briefly near Lacombe

Lacombe... Motorists are advised that Queen Elizabeth Il Highway near Lacombe will close
briefly to accommodate removal of buildings.

Both northbound and southbound traffic will be stopped for approximately five minutes at 4
a.m. on June 8. The closure will occur near the Milton Road interchange near Lacombe and
accommodates removal of buildings from the Wolf Creek Inn site adjacent to the highway.

Motorists may wish to use Highway 2A as an alternate route during the closure.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:

Russ Watts
Operations Manager

Alberta Transportation
403-340-4964
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